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EVENTS 

 

REMINDERS 

FOR YOUR INFO 

This is a very dry year and the fire 

danger is high.  Grantsville City   

wants to encourage all residents 

to be very careful with personal 

fireworks.  Fireworks are permitted 

in designated areas only.  These   

areas include from Matthews Lane 

west to the east side of West 

Street and from Clark Street to 

Durfee Street.  For subdivisions on 

the outskirts of this boundary, 

please use the interior portion of 

the subdivision.  If there is a dry    

vacant weed area close by, do not 

light fireworks.  Prevention at this 

time is our safest alternative.  To  

prevent a fire from encroaching 

on your home, keep the vegeta-

tion mowed short.  State and City 

code requires that fireworks are 

only allowed to be discharged 

from July 2nd-5th and July 22nd-

25th, between the hours of 11 

a.m. and 11 p.m., except that on 

July 4 and July 24, the hours are 

11 a.m. to midnight.  Please be 

careful and courteous.   

COVID –19 INFO. 

Please remember you can     

always send public comments 

for the City Council via email to 

cwebb@grantsvilleut.gov.  ALL 

comments will be distributed to 

ALL city council members. 

Public hearing comments for 

planning and zoning agenda 

items can be emailed to 

kclark@grantsvilleut.gov.        

ALL comments sent will be     

distributed to ALL planning     

and zoning members. 

Zoom information will be   

posted for each meeting. 

 

The Grantsville Historic    

Preservation Commission is  

accepting nominations until 

July 15 for items to be included 

in the time capsule which will 

be buried in August 2020 at the 

Old Church. Keep in mind that 

the container is approximately 

8"x 8" x 4".  Please email your 

nominations to 

tohpc@grantsvilleut.gov         

by July 15, 2020.  

 

Grantsville City is wanting to up-

date the city logo.  We know our 

residents are very creative, so we 

are having a contest.  Submit a 

new logo design that represents 

Grantsville by July 23rd.  Send it to 

cmathis@grantsvilleut.gov.  It can 

represent history, scenery, local 

culture, etc.  Please visit our web-

site at www.grantsvilleut.gov for 

an entry form and contest rules.  

The winner will receive $500. 

Nate Austin Basketball Camps: 

The camps are for all ages (K-12) 

on July 15-16 and July 22-23 at 

the GHS Gym. The camp is for all 

abilities. It will consist of individual 

skill work, competitions, team 

games, a T-Shirt, and fun!  Sign up 

for one camp or both.  Sign up 

at bit.ly/3hvky09. 

Our annual fireworks show can 

happen this year!  It will take 

place on Saturday, July 4th at              

approximately 10:00 p.m.  

Please remember social         

distancing.  If you can view the 

fireworks from another location 

or your home, please do so.  

The City wishes all residents a 

very Happy 4th of July and we 

will continue our great tradition 

of fun activities next year. 

The Tooele County Health Dept. 

reported that Grantsville City has 

had 31  COVID-19 cases and are 

currently monitoring 7 active    

cases.  As a city, we are concerned 

about our residents’ health.  Please 

use best practices and common 

sense when around others.  Life  

isn’t as it used to be.  We all need 

to show kindness to each other,  

no matter what side of the         

Coronavirus fence we stand on. 

https://bit.ly/3hvky09

